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Murray Park Friends




Friends of Murray Road Recreation Ground

Notes of meeting held on 21st August 2012 – 7.00pm

At Murrayside Community Centre

Present:  Sam Teague IBC, Scott Falteisek (Secretary), Sarah Jarrold (Chair), Debbie Owen IBC, Cllr Bill Knowles, Jane Garrod, Patrick Kenlock (Vice Chair), Paul Russell, Glen Thimblethorpe (Treasurer), Bryony Rudkin IBC, Cllr Bill Quinton, David Lynch, Michael Barwick, Gemma Thore, Sarah Brown, Tara Jones, Malcolm and Jenny Ebbs
Apologies: Nick Wilcox IBC
Agenda

1. Welcome

2. Minutes of last meeting

3. Updates

4. Priorities

5. AOB and date of next meeting

1. Welcome
ST welcomed everyone.  Record attendance for friends meeting.
2. Minutes of last meeting 

Meeting minutes were deemed acceptable.

3. Updates

Tennis courts are now closed as they are deemed too dangerous.  A second engineers report has been requested but they may be irreparable.    A LTA inspection will also take place.
The BIFFA application will be handed in once letters of support have been obtained from local councillors.  Letter may also be requested from the local schools Murrayfield and Rose Hill.

Two new items of play equipment has been obtained for the park.

The dog fowling issue still seem to be a persistent problem.  A new leaflet has been designed which will be given to dog owners, school children and placed on the notice boards.   Peer pressure will play a part in solving this problem.  

Metal Detectorists have been spotted on the park.  This is not allowed and need to be reported.

Anti social behaviour has been reported in the park around late evening.  Police need to be made aware of this.

Bottles are being left on the football pitches after football club training leaving the park look untidy.  

Recently planted trees don’t look like they are surviving.

Urinals are blocked in Gents toilets.  They are also being closed early. 
4. Priorities
Divots are being repaired.
Ask Nigel when rubber mats will be placed.

Contact  LTA person regarding tennis courts.
Signs need to be put up to stop people climbing fences.

Signs are being repaired.

Biffa funding application needs to be handed in with letters of support.

AOB

-

4. Date of next meeting
 Tuesday 2nd October at Murrayside Community Centre 7pm.  All are welcome.
